
Guidance for Cricket First Aid 
 

Please see a list of FAQs for the Cricket First Aid courses for season 2021.  
 
 

What is the learner ratio? The ratio is a maximum of 12:1. This has 
reduced to allow for better social 
distancing 

What is the PPE requirement on course? You are required to wear a face mask whilst 
on the course. These will be supplied if you 
do not have one. 

What other PPE is required? Due to no other contact with learners no 
other PPE is necessary (unless individual 
learners require it). There will be gloves 
and aprons available should anyone wish to 
use these. 

What do I do if I feel ill prior to attending? Please do not attend if you have any signs 
or symptoms. We can accommodate a 
further course if required. 

What if I feel ill during the course? Inform the tutor and you will be required to 
leave the course and follow medical advice. 

What social distancing is required during 
the course? 

Where possible the 2m social distancing 
guidance should be adhered to. 

Has anything changed in First Aid due to 
Covid? 

Yes – there is advice issued and this will be 
communicated on course. 

What about the equipment we use on the 
course? 

All equipment will be cleaned thoroughly. 
Any parts that can be replaced will be and 
certain restrictions will be communicated 
on course. 

What about ventilation at the facility? We will keep doors and windows open as 
much as possible therefore we encourage 
learners to dress appropriately. 

 


